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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

I am writing to express my concern with the news that the Whittier City Council has approved
the removal of ALL 113 mature trees along Greenleaf Avenue in Uptown from Hadley to
Wardman Streets.   I am writing to formally oppose this until an environmental assessment
has been completed.  

Thank you,
Ana 

Ana P. Sosa
License # 4064728 | Educator

World Financial Group 

562-201-2184 

________________________________________
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